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The Limondale BESS team has been working hard to progress works on Australia’s first eight-hour battery. It’s been a milestone month, with 
the last of the battery containers arriving to site.

Civil works are being finalised and medium-voltage transformers have begun to land on site. This marks the next phase of the project and 
electrical installations will begin to advance with pace.

Be sure to catch the next project update where MV transformers will progressively land!

Photo: Last of the battery containers delivered to site, March 2025

A milestone month for the Limondale BESS project 
with the last of the battery containers landing!


